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 Contact: Christopher Jones 

Phone:  

Email: christopher.jones@nrar.nsw.gov.au 

 

 
General Manager 
Wollondilly Shire Council 
Att: Rebecca Cassidy 
PO Box 21 
PICTON NSW 2571 
 

Our ref:  S961119050 

File No:  N/A 

Your Ref: DA2018/641 

Attention: Bridie Riordan 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
23 September 2019 

Re: Proposed modification to integrated development - DA2018/641  
 under section 4.55 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979. 
 Work or activity described as:  Amendment to address - error in description of 

the land to which development application DA2018/641 applies  
 Located at:  Condell Park Road  WILTON 

I refer to Council’s letter dated 30 August 2019 advising of the proposed modification or 
amendment to an integrated development proposal for the abovementioned property. 

Based on a review of the information provided, NRAR has amended its General Terms of 
Approval and a copy of the amend GTA are attached.  

NRAR should be notified if any further amendments result in more than minimal change to 
the proposed development or if additional works or activities are proposed.  

Please direct any questions regarding this correspondence to Christopher Jones by email 
to christopher.jones@nrar.nsw.gov.au. 

Further information on approvals required under the Water Management Act 2000 is 
located at: www.water.nsw.gov.au  Water licensing Approvals. 

Yours sincerely 

David Zerafa 
Senior Water Regulation Officer 
Natural Resources Access Regulator 


